
Environment and Resident Experience 
Ann Cunningham: Head of Highways & Parking 
 

2nd  August 2023 

Proposed Bikehangar (Cycle Parking Storage) 
2023-24 Batch 1 

Dear Resident or Business,   

Encouraging more people to cycle is an important part of the central Government and Haringey 
councils policy to help tackle traffic congestion, improve air quality, promote physical activity, 
and improve accessibility.  However, many residents particularly those who live in flats find it 
difficult to keep bicycles at home due to lack of storage space.  The council therefore has a rolling 
programme to provide more secure cycle storage (Bikehangar) on street for  use.  

As part of this  programme, we are proposing to install Bikehangers at various 
the locations in the borough listed at the back of this letter. The locations for the proposed 
Bikehangars have been selected based on requests received from local residents. 

We are writing to notify you of the proposed Bikehangar outside or near your home.  The statutory 
consultation for these proposals will end on 13 September 2023 and provides a 6 week period 
for interested parties to make a representation or object to the proposals.  If you would like to 
make a submission on the proposals detailed in  the table at the back of this letter, please respond 
via our website at https://consultation.appyway.com/haringey or email 
traffic.orders@haringey.gov.uk.  Please ensure that 2023  T36 Bikehangar Batch 1 and the 
location detail is included within the subject title when responding.   

Comments must be received no later than 13 September 2023 

What happens next? 

Once the consultation is concluded, the council will consider all the feedback received before a 
decision is made.  If the Bikehangar is installed, applications for Bikehangar rental spaces may 
be made to Cyclehoop, who supply and manage these facilities. Please note Cyclehoop will only 
review requests for space only once a Bikehangar has been installed.  For further information on 
Bike hangars and details of rental charges, visit:  www.cyclehoop.com.  

Thank for your attention. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
Highways & Parking 
 

Parking Schemes 
Highway and Parking,  
4th floor Alexandra House 
10 Station Road,  
N22 7TY 
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Proposed Bikehangar Locations 

  Street  Post code   Location Detail 

1 Avenue Road N15 5DN opp. No. 94 Avenue Rd 

2 Carew Road N17 9BA outside No. 17 Carew Rd 

3 Clyde Road N22 7AE near No. 85 Clyde Rd 

4 Dowsett Road N17 9DL outside of No. 123 Dowsett Road 

5 Dukes Avenue N10 2PU opp. 52 Dukes Avenue, At side of 33 Methuen Park 

6 Eastern Road N22 7DD near No. 2 Eastern Rd 

7 Farrant Avenue N22 6PG outside No. 174/176 Farrant Ave 

8 Frome Road N22 6BP opp. Nos. 1/2 Frome Road 

9 Harefield Road N8 8QY opp. No. 2 Harefield Rd N8 

10 Holcombe Road N17 9AS outside No. 42 Holcombe Road 

11 Kings Avenue N10 1NG near no. 36 Tetherdown 

12 Leith Road N22 5BU at the side of 22 Stirling Rd 

13 Mafeking Road N17 9BG outside No. 20 Mafeking Road 

14 Princes Avenue N22 7SB near No. 98 Princes Avenue 

15 Rivulet Road N17 7JS outside No. 30 Rivulet Rd 

16 Stapleton Hall Road N4 4RH outside No.97 Stapleton Hall Rd 

17 Stapleton Hall Road N4 4QJ outside No. 170 Stapleton Hall Road 

18 Stirling Road N22 N22 5BN opp. 95 Stirling Road 

19 Tregaron Ave N8 9HA opp. No. 1 Tregaron Ave 

20 Whittington Road N22 8YR outside no. 67 Whittington Rd 

 
 
Cycle Storage/Bikehangar 

 
Bike hangars are communal bike lockers offering storage for six bicycles. A single Bikehangar unit 
occupies less than one car parking space. The units are easy to open as they have self-lifting doors, and 
the steel design protects cycles from vandalism, theft and wet weather.  

 
Example images of Bikehangar installed 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


